
 

                                                Chairperson; Sue Albins; Secretary; Lorraine Dunn; Treasurer; Christine Clark;  

      Our next meeting is Thursday 28th Feb 2019. 7.30pm 

JANAURY MEETING; we had Tina and Graham Weare from the Outrageous Cake Company, 

demonstrating Chocolate paste. Tina and Graham gave us a fantastic demo on modelling dog with 

chocolate paste.  They both gave us some interesting facts on the Paste and on other ways to use 

and make. Thank you both for a brilliant evening. 

FEBRUARY MEETING; we shall be having Georgie this month with her wobblies. It will be a sad 

event as her best friend Beryl will not be with her as she passed away in December. But as a club 

we will give her all the support she needs.  

 
MARCH MEETING; we will be holding our Easter competition. In Januarys Meeting we asked you 
what would you like to make. It has been decided on a ‘SPRING FLOWER ARRANGMENT SPRAY OR 
POT /VASE IN SUGARPASTE’.  Good luck to you all. 
 
SALES TABLE; we had a good sales table with lots of things for sale in January. Please could 
members with items to sell make a named list of the items and the price for each one. 10% of sales go 

to the club. Please Note; we are unable to store unsold items so at the end of the evening please 
collect your items. Thank you.  
 
LIBRARY; we still have books for sale. This could be the last month the books will be available to 
sell. We have books in the library that you are able to borrow. 50p per month per book.  
 
WORKSHOP; JUNE 22ND 2019; A workshop for ‘Gelatine Flowers’ has been organized with Estelle 
Mann. The cost is £35. More details to follow. The Scout Hut in Villa Road has been booked for the 
workshop. If you would like to attend then please book your seat at the meeting. Thank you. 

 
 
In Januarys meeting Graham mentioned that he has been asked to put on a Sugarcraft exhibition in 
Ipswich at the ART EAT FESTIVAL. This would give us a chance to promote our club to a wider group of 
people. Its on the 21st September 2019. A copy of the letter will be on display at the next meeting.  
 
If you have any recipes you would like to share with the rest of the club please let Lorraine know so 
she can put in the newsletter.  
 

we would like to welcome 3 new members who joined us in January.  
Terezia Lock 
Jacquie Watson 
Yvonne Smith (who was a member a couple of years ago.) 
We hope you enjoy your membership and the demonstrations that are still to come.  
 
We are looking for help on club nights. If you are able to help then please let a committee member 
know. 

Our next committee meeting is Thursday 21st February 7pm at Lorraine house. You are more than 
welcome to attend.  
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